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PER CURIAM:*

Marvin Jenkins appeals the sentence imposed on him after he
pleaded guilty to “uttering” a counterfeit security and to aiding
and abetting his co-defendant, Warren Clark, in the same offense. 
Jenkins’s appeal presents two issues: (1) whether the district
court erred by increasing his sentence for more than minimal
planning based on the fact that the offense as a whole involved
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such; and (2) whether the court erred by not reducing his
sentence for minor or minimal participation.

Section 2F1.1(b)(2) of the Sentencing Guidelines provides
for enhancement if the offense of conviction involved more than
minimal planning.  In this case, the offense of conviction
included not only Jenkins's specific activities but also the
contribution those activities made to the entire offense
(involving the Great Western check) engineered by Clark.  Viewed
in that light, the offense for which Jenkins was convicted
clearly involved more than minimal planning, and the district
court did not err in increasing Jenkins's sentence accordingly.   
See United States v. Scurlock, 52 F.3d 531, 540 (5th 
Cir. 1995).  Further, Jenkins's conduct was not minor with regard
to the loss of the $9,305.79 (the amount of the Great Western
check), and the district court did not err by denying a minor or
minimal participant reduction.   See United States v. Lampkins,
47 F.3d 175, 180 (5th Cir.), cert. denied, 115 S. Ct. 1440 and
115 S. Ct. 1810 (1995).
     AFFIRMED.


